
 
 

7th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
This is to advise you that, as from 4th January 2024, there will be a change to the current English classes for pupils in Year 
7.  
 
Students will remain in their current houses of Eagles, Hawks and Kites, but they will be in class groups according to 
their initial Year 7 assessments, as well as their Year 6 information.  
 
As a result of this, students may have a change of English teacher, but new class lists will be looked at carefully to 
ensure a smooth transition and the content of the English lessons will remain the same across all classes.  
 
This change to English lessons is to ensure that all students achieve their full potential and are supported and 
challenged in equal measure.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms R Timon 
Head of English 
 
 


